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Vandalism and False Alarms
Last night there was vandalism, in the North tower - damage to the hotel and several false alarms.

If this happens again, there probably won’t be a Boskone next year - neither the Boskone 
Committee nor the Sheraton will want one.

Boskone belongs to all the fans who attend, and it's up to all of us to see that this does not repeat. 
We know that this was caused by a small number of people, some possibly not even Boskone 
members. We have been approached by many fans this morning to express their disgust with this 
and to ask what they can do to help. You can do this:

• If you see people trashing the hotel, call hotel security and report it.
• If you see fellow fans misbehaving, ask them politely to stop. If they won't, please call

Boskone Services at 4580 or 6161 and tell us.

Last night was the worst we've ever had - it's got to get better or Boskone won't be fun any more; 
and if it isn't fun, we aren't interested in running it.

Fans who attend Boskone, the Boskone Committee and the Sheraton all have the same interest in 
stopping the vandals. Please help us all.


